Port

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (November 1, 2021) - Port Authority of Allegheny County's
Downtown Service Center will be open reduced hours beginning Tuesday, November 2, due to
multiple confirmed and potential Covid-19 cases.

The service center will be open weekdays from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. until further notice. Normal
hours are weekdays 7:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. The service center is not open on weekends.

Two service center employees have tested positive in the last four days. Two additional
employees are off pending test results.

Port Authority has no reason to believe customers who visited the service center last week
need to be tested; customers are separated from service center employees by a glass barrier.
Port Authority had the service center and all common employee areas sanitized over the
weekend.
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